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In-Service Training 

The Board of Education believes that the future of our community lies in our schools. The 
community needs schools that can give students the knowledge and information to meet the 
challenges of the future. 

Expectations for educational performance have changed significantly in recent years. The 
demand today is for educational excellence, and good teaching is the key to this goal. Therefore, 
to meet the rising concerns the Board will provide a program of in-service training. 

The Superintendent shall plan and present to the Board a program of in-service training that 
is consistent with the needs and goals of the district. The in-service training program shall be 
developed in consultation with appropriate staff members and shall include the demonstrable 
results by which the effectiveness of the program will be evaluated. 

The Superintendent shall report periodically to the Board on the conduct of the in-service 
training program and the results of his/her evaluation. 


